
 

12th July 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

This week:    

  Crystal Class have been experiencing transition week where 

they have spent the week with their new teacher, Mrs 

Moncrieff.  

The children were given an art project to create a self portrait 

in the style of Pablo Picasso. 

     

       


